
 

 

 

Health & Wellbeing Pop-In 
 

On Friday 7th March members of the School Nursing Team will be 

visiting Anton Infants to offer advice and support on all matters 

relating to sleep. 

 

9am – 10am in school. 

 

This will be open to all families. 

 

These sessions are often very popular so please bear with us if 

there is a little wait to speak with a member of the team. 

 

 

 

 


